
 
 
 

 
 
 
20th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
‘HELPING YOUR YEAR 11 CHILD’ EVENT 
 
To support your child as they approach mock exams this term and final exams next year, we would 
like to invite you to attend a Helping Your Year 11 Child event on Thursday 16th November 2023.  
 
The evening will start with an overview presentation looking at the exam procedures and 
arrangements including SEN and access arrangements, followed by a carousel schedule with parents 
and students visiting classrooms to receive presentations from teachers who will present information 
to aid revision.  
 
Parents will be able to attend four carousel sessions consisting of English, Maths, mental health 
support, meta-cognition and revision best-practice. 
 
Doors will open from 17:45 for a prompt start in the main hall at 18:00 – please enter via main 
reception. The evening is due to end by around 19:45. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Mr P. Reid 
Assistant Headteacher 

 


